
Short Term Education 

 

 We will be starting a CNA class in January.  We already have at least 5 
students for this class. 

 

I am still working with Shelby for a welding instructor.  Hopefully we 
will be able start that class in January also. 

 

Scott Webb 

Short Term Education Coordinator 
 

 


